

## Coláiste Naomh Peadar St. Peter's College, Dunboyne, Co. Meath Tel: (01) 825-2552 | Email: stpeterscollege@lmetb.ie | ишии.stpetersco.ie

8th January 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We would like to thank your son/daughter for taking the time to complete the TY application form for the academic year 2024/25 and for considering the programme. Having considered you sons/daughters application and in consultation with their teachers, tutors and Ceannaire I am delighted to offer them a place in TY for the academic year 2024/25.

There is an expectation that all students accepted on the programme will continue to work hard over the next few months and demonstrate exemplary behaviour, participation and attendance. All third years must continue to uphold the schools Code of Behaviour for the remainder of this academic year. If a serious incident should occur where they fail to do so their place in TY may be withdrawn.

Please be advised that all Transition Year offers for 2024/25 are provisional until the programme administration charge has been received. The school will be in contact in due course with more details.

Kind regards,

Ciara Doherty | Deputy Principal | St. Peter's College, Dunboyne | (01)

8252552 | Email: CDoherty.spc@lmetb.ie